
April 5, 2012

Hello Bob,

The job looks great! Thank you for being a fine and trustworthy contractor. If I have need for more 
work, I'll most certainly call on you. As I was away when you did the job [modified entry roof system 
at trees 2010], I needed to trust you even more. And you didn't let me down! When I returned, the job 
was completed and the site beautifully clean. In these days of slap shod work, it is refreshing that  
contractors such as yourself pride yourself on your work and word.

J. L.
Homeowner
Santa Rosa


